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On Thursday 17th December 2020, at 14.00 hrs., at the Press Conference Room, 1st floor, Parliament 
Building, Hon. Mr. Wiratch Ratanasate, Chairperson of the Committee on Considering the Draft 
Constitution of the Kingdom of Thailand Amendment (No. ..) B.E. …. (Amendment to Section 256 
and Additional Chapter 15/1) and team stated the result of today's committee meeting on the 
consideration of the details of Section 256, Subsection 7, 8 and 9.  Regarding to Subsection 8 of 
Chapter 1, 2 and 15, the constitutional amendment issues those must be made by referendum 
before amendment. The meeting had discussed among others on the above issues and there 
were some contradictory opinions in a day's work. 
 
However, during the meeting, there were variety of ideas from different opinions, so the 
Chairperson asked all parties to compromise and reasonably discuss with tenderness and 
humility.  He confirmed that the committee is ready to amend the constitution to complete 
within the time period scheduled because the constitutional amendment is very important. 
 
Therefore, every word in the meeting must be scrutinized carefully and the meeting should 
provide opportunities for the committee to fully discuss by complying with the meeting 
regulations.  
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